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NSWGOVERNMENT

Planning&
Infrastructure

Office of the Director General

Mr Robert Campbell
General Manager
Gunnedah Shire Council
PO Box 63
Gunnedah NSW 2380

Our ref: 12/07684

Dear Mr Campbell

Request to Not Procced with PP_GUNNE_003_00 − Alteration of the definition
of flood prone land in Gunnedah LEP 1988

l am writing in response to your letter dated 23 April 2012 requesting that the
Planning Proposal for PP_2011_GUNNE_003_00 not proceed. Under delegation
from the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, I have decided under s56(7) of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to alter the Gateway
Determination with respect to the Planning Proposal for PP_2011_GUNNE_003_00.

l have now determined that this Planning Proposal should not proceed in accordance
with the original Gateway Determination. In making this decision, I have considered
Council's request and justification.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter please contact Mr Jon Stone at the
Department of Planning and lnfrastructure's Tamworth Office on 6701 9688.

Yours sincerely

Sam Haddad
−−−−l−

Director General
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